
PUBLIC PARKING ACCESS
N E P E A N  H O S P I T A L

Construction has begun on campus as part of  
Stage 1 Nepean Redevelopment 

To help make your next visit to Nepean Hospital a straight-forward
experience, we have a few parking and access tips.

Add a bit of extra time to your journey to find a suitable parking space.
Please drive carefully at all times and pay attention to construction signage.

The best public parking options are circled on the map below.

Consider using public transport. Kingswood train station is only five minutes
away and there are several Westbus services that drop off at the hospital.

Our new multi-
storey car park on
the corner of Barber
Ave and Parker St
will open in mid-
2019 and will
provide  more than
600 spaces.

Thanks for your
patience and

support as we
 progress this

important community
project.

nepeanredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au


